## Des RES 60

## **Robert Freeman**

From:

Broadley, David < DBroadley@aylesburyvaledc.gov.uk>

Sent:

19 February 2014 11:19

To:

CIL Mailbox

Subject:

Dacorum consultation on Draft CIL Charging Schedule

**Attachments:** 

AVDC Letter response to Dacorum Draft Charging Schedule 19 02 14 .pdf

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Dear Robert Freeman,

Please see AVDC's response to the above consultation document.

Do not hesitate to contact me with any queries.

Please confirm receipt of our representation.

Kind regards,

David

## **David Broadley**

Senior Planner (Forward Plans)
Aylesbury Vale District Council
Tel: (01296) 585866
The Gateway Offices
Gatehouse Road
Aylesbury
Bucks
HP19 8FF

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). It may contain information which is privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, forward, copy, print or take any action in reliance of this email or any attachments. If you have received this email in error, please delete it and notify the sender as soon as possible and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.

The views expressed within this message are those of the individual sender and not necessarily those of Aylesbury Vale District Council.

The anti-virus software used by Aylesbury Vale District Council is updated regularly in an effort to minimise the possibility of viruses infecting our systems. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.

Click here to report this email as spam.